
 
 
  

Applications to Oldham Sixth Form College – Autumn 2020 

 
Information for Y11 Pupils 
  
 
The latest School Partnership Newsletter is now available here: https://www.smore.com/ubsgh 
 
The Virtual Open Evening will be held on Monday 12 October, with the hope to hold further events later in 
the year. 
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